
Range Ponds Association 
Minutes 
July 26, 2017 9AM 
Cyndi’s Dockside 
 
Annual Meeting 
 
Attending: Ann Gagne, Bob Limoges, Lynne Richard, Jeanne Fifield, Sandy Moreau, Jane 
Pentheny 
 
Absent: Carole Testergrose, Joe Radziszewski 
 
Meeting was called to order at 9A 
Acting Secretary Ann Gagne (also President) didn’t take good notes. 
 
Smaller turnout than normal. 
 
There was some discussion on water testing – twice a year 
We hadn’t received any septic coupons yet. 
There was discussion of boat noise and whether we can regulate horsepower on Upper and 
Middle Range. 
 
By laws need to be updated still. 
 
Tarma Wight, Author and owner of Range Pond Campground, spoke and had photos from 
Middle Range on wildlife. 
 
Voting of officers – Bill Williams, Barry Morgan and Mary Jo Morgan are new board members. 
Robert Limoges and Jeanne Fifield have stepped down. Taking a couple of years off. 
Ann Gagne voted in for another three year term, President until 2018 
Sandy Moreau voted in as Treasurer for another term. 
New Vice President -  
New Secretary –  
 
 


